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SwedGen Tour
is coming again!

For several years now a group of
Swedish genealogists has toured the
U.S. during the fall. They have met
with Swedish-American local groups
and given öectures on Swedish
topics and also provided one-on-one
help to find the ancestral places in
Sweden.

Now the group is coming back to
the U.S. in September. This time the
group consists of Anna-Lena Hult-
man, of Hössna, Anneli Andersson,
of Mellerud, Charlotte Börjesson, of
Göteborg, and Gunilla Didriksson,
of Lindesberg, and hopefully some-
one from the Swedish Lantmäteri-
verket (General Surveyors Office).

Schedule of lectures

* Saturday, September 10, 2011  -
Chicago, IL

* Sunday, September 11, 2011 - Rock
Island, IL

* Saturday, September 17, 2011 -
Denver, CO

* Tuesday, September 20, 2011 - Salt
Lake City, UT

* Wednesday, September 21, 2011 -
Salt Lake City, UT

Kathy Meade of Chicago will also join
the group.

They are all very experienced, both
in Swedish and U.S. genealogy.

At every place the group will lead
a Swedish genealogy research day
that will include presentations and
demonstrations on how to use the
various resources for Swedish genea-
logical and historical research. There
will be presentations on Swedish
genealogical online resources, Swed-
ish genealogical CDs and Swedish
emigration.

More information is found at the
web site, see page 30.

First table: Charlotte Börjesson and a patron, second table: Anna-Lena Hultman and a patron, third table: Anneli Andersson and
a patron (not visible). Photo from the 2009 Fall Research Seminar at the Swedish Genalogical Society of Minnesota, in South St.
Paul. (Photo by Ray Kleinow).
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